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As a concerned citizen, it is my duty to understand what is going on with all elected 

officials.  

As a parent, it is also my duty to understand what is taking place in schools, libraries 

and other public places in regards to my children. Therefore, I am in favor of SB 409. 

Thank you for your time, Laura Jensen 


